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DATE:  January 12, 2021 
 
SUBJECT: Letter of Clarification 5 
 
RE:  Request for Competitive Sealed Proposals for Construction 

Contract for Lynn Wyatt Square Project 
 
TO:  All Prospective Proposers 
 
 
Houston First Corporation (“HFC”) issues this Letter of Clarification 5 regarding the referenced 
Request for Competitive Sealed Proposals for Construction Contract for Lynn Wyatt Square 
Project to answer a material and substantive question received in the manner set forth below: 
 

QUESTION 
 
Question: Will HFC please provide a specification for the lightweight roofing material so we can 
obtain pricing? 
 

Answer: The lightweight concrete in the roof assembly is the same as is used elsewhere 
on the site and is specified under section 03 3000 – Cast-in-Place Concrete. The 
lightweight aggregate is covered on page 5 under heading 2.2-C of that section. 

 
 
Letters of Clarification become part of the solicitation and automatically supersede any previous 
specifications or provisions in conflict therewith. By submitting their Proposal, Proposers shall be 
deemed to have reviewed all Letters of Clarification on the website and incorporated them into 
their submittal. Verbal responses will not otherwise alter the specifications, terms and conditions 
as stated herein. It is the responsibility of Proposers to monitor at www.houstonfirst.com/do-
business and ensure they review any such Letters of Clarification and incorporate them in their 
Proposal. 
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